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As a hotel owner/operator for the past 18+ years I urge you to end the pursuit of this 

bill. The ODFW has no business taxing hotel guests for species conservation at all. 

Especially when the majority of guests do not geographically affect areas under the 

ODFW purview. This is just another attempt to cover for poorly managed finances. 

This also opens the idea that any state agency can tax hotel guests for any reason 

they want to, and that is VILE and wrong. VOTE NO on this 


